
1. Allow month-to-month pricing at the same rate as level 5A or better 
2. Obvoiusly, no shortfall liability 
3. Obviously, no termination liability 
 
WHY: regional providers like us (www.NJI.com) provide better customer service 
and more reliable internet service than national providers 
 
Current month-to-month pricing drives away otherwise happy customers since the 
wholesale 
price of ONLY THE DSL LINE ($39.95) is higher 
than the complete retail price of national providers. 
 
One national provider (VOL) has the unfair advantage of making a profit for its 
shareholders 
even when selling service BELOW COST!!!  This 
is done because a separate subsidiary (VZ ILEC CORE) still makes profit on the 
physical line. 
 
Please change month-to-month pricing for regional 
provider NJI.com to the same rate as 5A pricing 
or better. 
 
P.S. since our ordering staff has over 20 years 
computer/telecom experience, cost of VZ receiving 
orders from us is much lower than VZ receiving 
orders from national company with inexperienced 
ordering staff. 
 
We save VZ money on each order; we provide 
much better service to the consumer; but 
we pay a penalty. 
 
I imagine my regional ISP colleagues feel the same way. 


